
BUBBENHALL PARISH COUNCIL
WILDFLOWER MEADOW PROJECT

The purpose of this briefing note is to update Councillors on progress made with theWildflower Meadow Project.
As requested at the last meeting Chris Redstall from the Warwickshire Wildlife Trusthas been contacted.
He is prepared to survey suggested sites and arrange to have soil tests made todetermine suitability.
He also invited the Parish Council to become a partner in a bid he is preparing toprovide more wildflower meadows in Warwickshire.The bid hopes to attract fundingfor local projects from the Heritage Lottery Fund. He has been successful in the'expression of interest' stage of the bidding process. if ultimately successful his projectwould see work on developing wildflower meadows in November 2016.
Next Steps:
I would suggest that we meet with Chris Redstall and show him potential sites andbecome a partner in the wildflower meadow project he is managing.
Cllr Stephen Haynea


